
   

 

 

IIUM TV, 

International Islamic University Malaysia, 

Gombak, Selangor. 

 

Assalamualaikum and good evening. 

Dear Dr. Khairil Azmin, 

I am Umi Nadirah from IIUM TV, the producer of Political Insights. The purpose of this letter 

is because we are keen to invite you as the guest for our talk show. 

For this time, we are going to have our very special episode – The Proclamation of Emergency. 

It would be an appreciation if you are willing to share your stories with our viewers and 

indirectly helping us, the students, in sharing the knowledge and information to others.  

We are totally pleased if you are willing to spend some of your time with us for our talk show 

on: 

Date: 4th November 2020 (Wednesday) 

Time: 9.00 pm – 9.40 pm 

Platform: IIUM TV You Tube Channel  

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Regards, 

Umi Nadirah 

Producer of Political Insights 

IIUM TV 

0189053517 


